
 

 

Weather  

As it continues to get colder, please ensure that 
your child comes to school with a coat for break-

time and lunchtime! 

Breaking News!  

Year 5 have been writing in a journalistic style to re-
port about a troll breaking into Hogwarts and endan-

gering some first year students! 

We looked at the features and language of newspa-
per reports and then used this, along with our 

knowledge of the Harry Potter story, to create our 
own newspaper reports. Take a look at an extract 

below! 

               Terrible Troll in the Girl’s Bathroom 
Last night, at Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry a 
troll broke into the girl’s lavatory causing distress for first 
year students.  
 
Yesterday, at Hogwats School of Witchcraft and Wizardry, it 
has been reported that there was a troll break in. It was 
claimed that the troll ended up in the girls bathroom. ‘I was 
petrified as I only just got out to see a troll standing right in 
front of me!” explained Hermione Granger. It has been ru-
moured that three students - all in their first year - incapaci-
tated the troll. Ron Weasley and Harry Potter explained that 
they just had to come and save their freind Hermione 
Granger. 
 
Reports claim that the parents of the students of Hogwarts 
are uneasy about this incident.  Mrs Weasley warned, “I am 
very concerned as my generation have been here and not 
once has this happened so I am  very concerned this must 
BE SORTED!” Albus Dumbledore informed that all students 
at this school are extra safe. 

A big well done to Frank 

Class who did a wonder-

ful class assembly last 

Friday! 

YEAR FIVE 

Separating Mixtures 
As part of our learning in Science 

this half term, we have been  look-
ing at methods to separate mix-

tures. Unfortunately, Harry spilt all 
of his potion ingredients into his pot 
and needed to separate them!  The 

children used sieving, filtration, 
evaporation and magnets to sepa-
rate different materials. They then 

wrote a set of in-
structions to ex-

plain how to sepa-
rate a mixture. 

Please remember all chil-

dren need to bring a water 

bottle with them to school, 

even if they are having a 

school lunch! 

Recommended Read!  

If you like Harry Potter… 

 

 

 

 


